Jane Barnet
33 Sabbaday Lane
Washington, CT 06793

Zoning Commission

Town of Washington

Bryan Memorial Town Hall
Washington Depot, CT 06794

Re: 116 Woodbury Road (Mayflower Inn)

Dear Commissioners:

Last summer we were greatly disturbed by loud music emanating from the Mayflower Inn, even
though our home is about 4/10 of a mile away. | hope it does not recur in the future.

We live in a residential zone. The Mayflower is in that residential zone. Although the given
address is Route 47, the reality is that the event venue is very close to Wykeham Road. And this
stretch of road is actually among the most densely populated sections in the Town of
Washington. The primary consideration within this area should be the ability of the many
residents to enjoy their own homes without excessive or persistent disturbances. We rely on
the Zoning Commission to uphold this fundamental purpose of the zoning regulations.

Sincerely,

ne Barnet



